
 

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 
 

New Jersey State Employees Health Benefit Plan  
 

October 1, 2019 through October 31, 2019 
 

Employees who wish to make plan changes should contact Lori Lansey (BCTS) 
or Leonda Harrell (BCSS) for an application and/or change form,**  Application/Change 
forms need to be received by Friday, October 25, 2019 and should be sent directly to 
Leonda or Lori at 540 Farview Avenue, Paramus, New Jersey 07652. 
 
Open Enrollment Information and the Plan Comparison Summary are available on the New 
Jersey Division of Pensions and Benefits website at: 

 
https://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/oe/active-employees.shtml 

 
(2020 premium rates and out-of-pocket cost comparisons are currently 

available. Details about the SEHBP’s different medical plans are provided 
through the “Summaries of Benefits and Coverage”, which have not been 
released yet. A link to the 2020 summaries will be posted on the NJDPB 
“Open Enrollment” website (www.nj.gov/oe) and a direct mailing will be 

sent to all SEHBP members to announce the availability of the summaries.)   
 

**Enrollment and/or Change Forms can be printed out from the following link: 
https://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/documents/hb/oe2020/ha0890.pdf 

 
Note:  All changes to coverage for employees are effective January 1, 2020. 
 
Leonda Harrell     BCSS      201-343-6000, ext. 6045 leohar@bergen.org 
 
Lori Lansey                BCTS      201-343-6000, ext. 6052 lorlan@bergen.org 
 


